
Dear *|FIRST_NAME|*,  
 
Hello and Happy Spring to you!  I pray that you had a delightful Easter.  There are
many wonderful things going on with our Child Sponsorship program that I just had
to tell you about (see below).  Please feel share with your church, family, friends and
co-workers as well!  
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ear Child Sponsor,

April 2022

1Q 2022 Child Sponsorship Newsletter



As you may remember, we have expanded our sponsorship program into the slums
of Nairobi, Kenya.  We are now supporting three schools in the slums by providing
lunch every Saturday, 52 weeks a year, thanks to some very generous donors.  
Last Saturday we fed over 1,350 kids (see above)!!  
 

 
In Rakwaro, Kenya (see above and below), we are providing a Bible lesson every
Sunday plus a healthy fresh fruit snack for over 200 kids!  We are also sending
each child with rice and beans for their lunches for the entire week. 
 
If you would like to help us feed even more kids, you can make a one-time or
monthly donation by clicking here.  
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In Andhra Pradesh, India we continue to support a handful of students on a monthly
basis and help local children in need.  Below is a picture of students who received
new shoes from Helping Hands International around Christmas time.
 

 
If you are interested in meeting your sponsored student face to face, we invite
you to checkout our 2022 Volunteer Service Projects in India (10/15/2022-
10/29/2022) and Kenya (09/09/2022-09/20/2022).  Registration is currently open and
we encourage you to apply!  
 
Finally, we have many children waiting to be sponsored.  Would you consider
sponsoring one more child?  By providing a monthly gift of $38 you are feeding,
providing education, and sharing the gospel with a sponsored child.    
 
Many thanks and blessings to you!
Crissy 
 
P.S.  We are currently working on fresh photos and letters from your sponsored
child, so please be on the look out for that coming soon to your email inbox.
 
Crissy Christian - Child Sponsorship Director 
Helping Hands International, Inc.

600 Whitman Pl., Medford, OR 97501

Donate: Online or text "donate" to 541-303-9113

Phone: 541-538-8902
Email: hhandschildsponsorship@gmail.com
Social Media: Facebook, Instagram, Twitter & YouTube
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SPONSOR A CHILD
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